
	

Centers	for	Disease	Control	and	Prevention	
1600	Clifton	Road	
Atlanta,	GA	30329	USA	

Dear	CDC:	

Aluminum	adjuvants	are	known	neurotoxins.	The	amount	of	aluminum	
contained	in	the	Hepatitis	vaccine	for	infants	has	been	shown	to	be	
inaccurate.	Some	are	too	high,	some	are	too	low,	and	not	one	has	had	a	
safety	test.	Aluminum	adjuvants	are	responsible	for	autism	and	
childhood	cancers	as	they	were	found	to	be	in	animals.		

Your	VIS	risk	factors	are	not	applicable	to	the	3.9	million	newborns	
getting	vaccinated	and	should	not	be	administered	in	the	hospitals	
without	parental	consent	by	signature.		

Please	remove	this	vaccine	from	the	childhood	schedule	until	you	can	
prove	that	it	is	necessary	for	mothers	that	test	negative.	Please	remove	
this	vaccine	from	the	school	schedule	K-12	until	you	can	prove	it	is	
necessary	and	can	provide	it	aluminum	free.	

	
	Thank	You,	

		
	

	
	


